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Seneca will be closed from the end of business day on Thursday, Dec. 22, to the reopening

on Tuesday, Jan. 3.

The Winter 2023 Term for full-time students begins on Monday, Jan. 9. Part-time classes

begin on Friday, Jan. 13.

During the closure, you can still access The Service Hub virtually through the online portal

and chatbot feature. 

For any emergencies during the holiday break, please email security@senecacollege.ca or

call 416.764.0911.

Resources and support are available if you are in crisis, have travel issues, or need

immediate help during Seneca’s closure.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheservicehub.senecacollege.ca%2Fs%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstephanie.conte%40senecacollege.ca%7Cd56a2aa0952344981ee108dadd11e8a7%7Ceb34f74a58e74a8b9e59433e4c412757%7C0%7C0%7C638065366235364570%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kKMutkUUIZQGKHpHHFoM7ChFwVComXGlrDB4QbrF1mw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:security@senecacollege.ca
https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/112/mynews/files/8484/holidayhelpdesk_2022_dec22rev-pdf

